
 

 

BANASTHALI PUBLIC SCHOOL 
G-Block, Plot No.-16, Vikas Puri, New Delhi-110018 

            Circular No. BPS/24-25/32(X)     APPLICABLE FOR CLASS X           Date: 13.09.2024 

 
Dear Parent, 

Greetings from Banasthali Family!!  

With reference to the CBSE Circular No. CBSE/LOC/X-XII/2024-25/7667/EFile 163685 dated 

04.09.2024, the school has initiated CBSE Registration Process, 2025. As per the above Circular, 

Parents (both mother and father) are required to attend the Parent Teacher Meeting (P.T.M.) on                 

18th SEPTEMBER 2024 (WEDNESDAY) to: 

 

(i) Verify and Sign the First Draft of LOC (List of Candidates) issued by C.B.S.E. 

(ii)  Clear the SCHOOL FEE DUES MINIMUM UP-TO SEPTEMBER, 2024 (Please ignore if                                 

already paid). 

(iii) Deposit the CBSE Examination Fees (Ignore if already paid). 

 

The Schedule for the P.T.M. is as follows: 

S. NO. 
CLASSES ->  X A  X B  

TIME SLOT ROLL NO. ROLL NO. 

1 09:00 a.m. to 09:30 a.m. 1-15  

2 09:30 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. 16-30  

3 10:00 a.m. to 10:30 a.m.  1-15 

4 10:30 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.  16-30 

 

Kindly Note: 

 It is MANDATORY for both the Parents (i) MOTHER, (ii) FATHER and                                

(iii) STUDENT (in School Uniform)  to come with School ID Card. 

 Bring your own blue ball pen and paper to note any important information you receive. 

 The parents are required to carefully verify each and every detail of the LOC and share 

concern if any with proofs. 

 Kindly submit:  

(a) Self-attested copy of Student’s Aadhaar Card  

(b) Annual Income of Parent  

 Parents are also required to submit their ward’s PERFORMA TO OPT FOR 

MATHEMATICS STANDARD (041) / MATHEMATICS BASIC (241) FOR SESSION 

2024-25 (Please ignore if already submitted). 

 

Being a time bound process, it is mandatory for both the parent to attend the PTM on                               

18th September, 2024 (Wednesday) as per the given schedule. NO OTHER DAY/TIME SLOT 

WILL BE ALLOCATED FOR THE SAME.  

 

Your cooperation is highly appreciated. 

Principal 

 

 


